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Mrs. Hennebaul’s Howler 

Roberts Elementary  

Specials for next week 

Monday—P.E. 

Tuesday—P.E. 

Wednesday—Technology 

Thursday—Science 

Friday—Music 

Remember to dress 

your child in  

sneakers/tennis 

shoes on P.E. days. 

 

Weekly Update 

May 03, 2013 

Library check-

out day is every 

Wednesday. 

Please return 

books by each 

Wednesday to 

received  a new 

one. 
 

Writing: We will begin 

our Kindergarten Memory 

books this week.  

Reading: We are learn-

ing about the ‘es” and ‘ed’ 

endings of words. 

Math: We revisiting 

fact families up to 5 for 

the next two weeks and 

checking for fluency on 

the 100s chart.  

Science:  We’re begin-

ning our unit on plants by 

comparing plants, sorting 

by characteristics, and 

learning the basic needs.  

 

Things to do at home: 

 

Work on sight word flu-

ency. Practice how many 

sight words your child 

can read in one minute. 

Make it a fun challenge 

by being encouraging 

and set a larger goal 

each time.  If your child 

reads 22 then make 

your new goal 25 in one 

minute.  

 

Practice counting to 100 

by 5s and 10s this week.  
 

Explore all the ways to 

make the  numbers 3, 4, 

and 5. For example:  

 

3 red crayons + 0 other 

colors = 3 crayons. 

1 yellow crayon + 2 red 

crayons = 3 crayons. 

2 yellow crayons + 1 red 

crayons = 3 crayons.  

 

ABC Countdown to Summer! 

 
Monday—N—Nachos for snack 

Tuesday—O—Orange Day (wear orange and 

bring an orange snack) 

Wednesday—P—Popcorn for snack 

Thursday—Q—Quarter Day (everyone goes 

to the treasure box) 

Friday—R—Red Day (wear red and bring a 

red snack) 
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Clean, empty can needed from each 

student. Labels still on are ok. Please 

send at least one (think Spaghetti-

Os, vegetable, baked beans sized 

cans—around 15 ounces or so). I am 

using the bottom lid for a project so 

please don’t cut it off. I can use 

several if you have them. 

Kindergarten Marketplace 
 

We had a fabulous time at the Kindergarten Marketplace. Energy was high but behavior was 

great! Thank you for sending in donations of items to make each store a success! We couldn’t do 

it without your donations and time. Our parent volunteers made sure the bowling alley was a 

HUGE hit! Thank you to Mrs. Garland, Mrs. Johansen, Mrs. Kim, and Mrs. Young for running the 

bowling alley. Mrs. Seltzer made brought her own personal money to make sure we all had dimes 

to spend, as well. Thank you to Mrs. Robertson for coordinating all of the room parents to make 

this Kindergarten Marketplace of 2012-2013 a big success! I’ll update you on the amount of 

money sent but as of Friday our class was in FIRST PLACE!  

Mark your calendar: 

 

May 10—All library books are due for 

the year or need to be paid for if 

lost. 

May 15—Field Day for K—2nd 

(12:00—2:00) 

May 20—End of year Celebration 

Party 

Mrs. Fay’s Shower 
 

Thank you Mrs. Seltzer for making the basket of 

office supplies such a nice gift! And thank you to 

everyone for the supplies and we were able to 

buy Mrs. Fay a $90 Amazon gift card! She was 

very touched and you helped make her last day a 

memorable one.  

Thanks to Coach DeCou (Sadie’s dad) and Coach 

Kevin from Georgia Gwinnett College for coming 

out to play soccer with the kids! They had a 

total blast! The coaches had everything orga-

nized and were fantastic with this little “herd” 

of 5-6 year-olds! We had some bumps, bruises, 

and scrapes so as Coach DeCou said, it was a 

great day of soccer! I plan on coming out to 

watch the Grizzlies next season and hope you 

will too! 






